

November 30th, 2016

Angela Gauthier Director of Education Toronto Catholic District School Board 80 Sheppard Ave E Toronto, ON, M2N 6E8



John Malloy Director of Education Toronto District School Board 5050 Yonge St Toronto, ON, M2N 5N8

Dear Angela / John,

At a recent Governance Committee meeting of the Toronto Student Transportation Group there was direction to staff to create an advisory or standing transportation working group to help provide external feedback and input for this group. The need for this feedback is even greater now given the service delivery issues that we experienced this school year with the school bus driver shortage.

The TCDSB and TDSB members on the TSTG Operations Committee can provide more feedback in terms of the purpose for the group but at this time we request that the School Boards identify individuals to sit on the committee. We would like to have a single representative from each of the Boards from the following groups.

School Administration (elementary) Academic Superintendent Parent SEAC Student Trustee

The TSTG Operations Committee along with two members from the Ontario School Bus Association will round out the committee.

We would hope to have an initial meeting early in 2017 so that any feedback or suggestions can be operationalized for the upcoming school year. If you can initiate a call out through your normal internal processes to fill these positions it would be appreciated.

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.

AECQO 2016